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I support LD 1039, An Act To Safeguard the People's Voice in a State of Emergency.
My dog boarding business was really affected, in that it didn’t bring in the income it 
should have. I am concerned that I may not qualify for next year’s health insurance 
through the Affordable Care Act if things don’t open up soon. If I am not able to earn 
enough to qualify next year, I may not have health insurance. It’s been over a year 
now, and we need to have more of a voice to put forth our concerns as they relate to 
our day to day lives. The governor is making decisions that are affecting people’s 
livelihoods. 
I support this measure to limit the governor’s ability to continuing making all these 
decisions,
Pauline Perron


